
 

Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate 

 

 

 

I declare that the authors of the present manuscript are non-native English speaker 

but our manuscript has been reviewed for clarity by a colleague whose native language is 

English.  

 

  

 

 

Sincerely, 

José A. Moura Neto, MD, FASN 

Bahiana School of Medicine and Public Health 

 


